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Williams Mullen Firearms Industry attorney Camden Webb was featured in a radio segment for NRA 

News about a case in which a woman unknowingly parked her car on school property with a firearm in 

her car. He discusses the technicalities of the law and the outcome of the case. See the full segment 

here.
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